

UNIT 8 LIFE IN THE COUNTRY

Name:

Class :



TEST FOR UNIT 2

PART 2: VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR

I. Choose the option (A, B, C or D) that best completes each of the following sentences.

11. People in my village often make Trung cakes or _____ fruit on Tet.
A. take part in B. take place C. candied D. sweets
12. Children in my hometown are excited to _____ lantern parade next week.
A. take part in B. herb C. pick D. hold
13. My grandfather want _____ in a fresh air place when they are 80.
A. lives B. live C. living D. to live
14. The festival _____ in the 20th of November.
A. takes place always B. always take place C. always takes place D. takes place always
15. We doesn't have _____ free time to go the cinema every week.
A. few B. many C. little D. enough
16. The coffee is so sweet. There is _____ sugar in it.
A. some B. too many C. too much D. little
17. I live in a big city, so the air is not _____ because of vehicles and factories.
A. warm B. fresh C. peace D. dirty
18. We had to take a swimming class _____ 11 a.m yesterday, so We didn't meet him.
A. until B. from C. at D. on
19. We love the _____ atmosphere in our hometown.
A. crowd B. peace C. peaceful D. noise
20. In my childhood, I often had to _____ the buffalo in grass field.
A. herb B. celebrate C. has D. take

II. Give the correct form of the verbs to complete the sentences.

21. Our family prefers _____ in the countryside. (live)
22. She _____ often _____ folk games. (not play)
23. My little sister enjoys _____ flowers and _____ rope. (pick – jump)

24. When I was a child, I often _____ part in festivals in my hometown. (take)

25. Would you like _____ the traditional games with us? (join)

III. Give the correct form of the words.

26. I like to go to the park to find a _____ place where I can relax and read books. (peace)

27. My grandmother often makes _____ on Tet. (candy)

28. Living in the countryside is so _____ and comfortable. (relax)

29. She walked _____ to the room so that nobody couldn't hear her. (quiet)

30. Factories and vehicles in big cities make a lot of _____ (noisy)

I. Read the passage and then circle the correct answer.

Vietnamese Food Festival

The Vietnamese Food Festival is an event on January 1 of every year. The event is an occasion when people celebrate the new year by participating in different activities.

This year's festival is at the Youth Cultural House. Visitors can watch famous cooks on television preparing well-known dishes from different parts of the country. Visitors can have a chance to have some of the dishes. At the same time, there is a lion dance show. Usually, children and teenagers are excited about the performance because there are many exciting things to see in the show. There is a particular area for such traditional leisure activities as tug of war, shuttlecock or jump rope. These activities are mainly available for children and teenagers. The most exciting activity of the festival is a rice cooking competition. The winners can have an excellent opportunity to visit Ha Long for four days. Last year's winners received a three-day trip to Sapa. This year's event starts on September 16, and the tickets to the entrance are free of charge. Visitors can go to the webpage and get tickets for free. The information is available on the website.

31. When does the event take place?

- A. Every year
- B. On January 1st
- C. In January
- D. On the first day of each month

32. Why do people celebrate the event?

- A. to celebrate a birthday
- B. to mark a new year
- C. to start a cooking contest
- D. to give an award

33. Who is the lion dance mainly for?

- A. children and teenagers
- B. all people
- C. older people
- D. foreign visitors